San Francisco, CA 94102
. Dear Mayor Breed,

I am writing to respectfully remove myself from consideration for an appointment to the Police
Commission. It does not appear that I have sufficient support from the Board of Supervisors to
“be appointed to the Commission at this time. -

- 4 [ appreciate your confidence in my background and ability to serve the Commission, and I am
Bis” honored to have been nominated. I was looking forward to serving on the Police Commission
2 and would like to have assisted the SFPD in its efforts to become a national model for good
policing. I will continue my efforts in other ways.

I look forward to other potential opportunities to serve the City and our community.

Kind regards,

G

Geoffrey Gordon-Creed




